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In this weekly post, we feature online articles and policy reports published recently,
and other helpful research tools.

Examine the recent increase in Freedom of Information Act cases filed. (The
FOIA Project, January 6, 2016)
Consider electronic cigarette advertising that reaches middle and high school
students. (Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, January 8, 2016)
Review issues related to the death penalty in Texas in the past year. (Texas
Coalition to Abolish the Death Penalty, December 16, 2015)
Explore causes of death and which segments of the population are affected by
specific causes. (FlowingData, accessed January 13, 2016) 

 

Legislative Reference Library of Texas: Week in Review, January 14 

http://foiaproject.org/2016/01/06/foia-lawsuits-reach-record-high/
http://www.cdc.gov/mmwr/preview/mmwrhtml/mm6452a3.htm?s_cid=mm6452a3_w
http://tcadp.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/Texas-Death-Penalty-Developments-in-2015.pdf
http://flowingdata.com/2016/01/05/causes-of-death/

